

Elmira, N. Y., June 8th, 1896.

Z. R. BROCKWAY,

General Superintendent.

Prof. Pedro Dorado,

University of Salamanca,

Salamanca, Spain.

Dear Sir:-

I have directed that there be forwarded to you to-day the promised copy of the report of 1895. I trust it will reach you and interest you.

I thank you for your great consideration in contributing to my information by transmitting a copy of the first volume of your new book. Again thanking you, I am,

Very respectfully yours,

CONVO UNIVERSITARIO
SALAMANCA .

General Superintendent, (L).